NOTICE OF PROPOSED INVOLUNTARY ANNEXATION AND PUBLIC HEARING

	
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Aldermen of the City of Archie, Missouri (“City”), at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 14, 2018, at City Hall, 401 S. Main Street, Archie, Missouri, 64725, regarding a proposed annexation into the City of the following described tracts of land that are currently located in unincorporated Cass County, Missouri: 



Parcel #1:
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Parcel #2: 
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Parcel #3:
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Parcel #4:
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Parcel #5:
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Parcel #6:
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Parcel #7:

[image: ]

Parcel #8:
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Parcel #9:
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	At this public hearing the City will present the Plan of Intent to provide services to the above described areas.  All interested parties may attend and present evidence and testimony regarding the proposed annexation. 
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